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Second meeting of November (11/21) 

 

Attendance: 

Nicholas Rogers 

James Loy 

Munira Shahir 

Andreas Seas 

 

Topics: 

 

Lunch in the Lounge: 

 The last lunch in the lounge event of the semester was quite a success. The attendants 

were interactive with the speaker, who in turn enjoyed participating in the event. 

Stress-buster Event: 

 The Freshman Representative sub-council has organized and planned a stress-buster 

event very thoroughly. The event will be located in the Susquehanna dormitory basement 

and in adjoining study rooms. Hula-hoops are already available in Susquehanna for use in 

the event. Eight to twelve volunteers should suffice for running the event. 

 Andreas has access to at least one projector for showing movies at the event. More 

projectors may be borrowed from the campus if needed. Andreas has movies to use at the 

event. 

 Waffle irons have been procured. Waffle mix and other snacks still need to be obtained 

for the event. Emily has volunteered to run the waffle bar. Volunteers will make waffles 

for the attendees, rather than allowing them to create their own waffles. 

 Jeopardy is an unlikely inclusion at this point due to complexity of running the game and 

it does not quite fit the stress-buster spirit by answering questions. 

 The Freshman Representative sub-council will meet this Monday to finalize the details 

for the event. 



Vegas Night: 

 Nick has successfully contacted Dr. Hrabowski. Our event grand prize will be a lunch 

with him during the spring semester as initially desired. Nick will determine the details 

such as the date of the lunch and clear this with Dr. Hrabowski’s secretary. 

 HCC officers should try to contact five businesses over the winter break for possible 

donations to our delayed event. 

 Advertising the new date of the event should be delayed until next semester to be most 

effective. Currently, there is no new proposed date for the event due to uncertain spring 

semester schedules of the HCC officers. 

 AIChE is aware of the postponement, and is expected to be more available to help with 

advertising next semester. 

 We currently have Texas Hold ‘em, Blackjack, Five card stud, Darts, and the Poker 

tournament planned for our event. This is expected to be enough based on dealer 

availability and space in the game room. James will prepare rules for roulette on the off-

chance that a roulette table is found. 

HCC Meetings: 

 There is no apparent need to hold HCC general meetings this late in the semester. Nick 

will alert members of any necessary emergency meetings. Currently, email contact will 

serve for communication. 


